
To the Senate Committee  investigating Nicola Roxon’s dangerous 

new Human Rights and Anti-Discrimination Bill 2012. 

  

  

Being offended is VERY SUBJECTIVE  for starters I am offended at 

you even considering legislation that as its measuring stick is 

NOT MEASURED ON OBJECTIVE 

GUIDELINES, so before it has even become law you have broken the 

proposed law.  

Any legal guidelines must be OBJECTIVE an inch is an inch, it is not 

a metre a foot or any other measurement. If law is based on 

SUBJECTIVITY it is BAD LAW. 

Good law is based on OBJECTIVITY. 

 

 

Regards 

David Drew 

 


